
Good Morning Dr. Ross, Mr. Sedgewick and Ms. Honeycutt, 
                Attached, please find a response to your RFI regarding the Framework to Improve Critical 
Infrastructure Cybersecurity.  Cybersalus partnered with Alpha Terra Engineering to develop this 
response.  We are both Service-Disabled, Veteran-Owned Small Businesses.  It is our hope that the 
information contained in our response is useful to NIST, and we look forward to participating on any 
subsequent workshops or tasks to assist NIST is solving this crucial problem.  Please feel free to contact 
us if you have any questions about our response. 
  
Best Regards,   
Dana 
Mr. Dana Shafie 
Executive Vice President, CYBERSALUS LLC    
1850 Centennial Park Drive, Suite 505 
Reston, VA 20191 
Office:  571 308-1630 
Cell:      703 568-8166 
  

 
 




